
EUROTIN FILES UPDATED RESOURCE REPORT

July 24, 2014 –Toronto, Ontario – Eurotin Inc. (“Eurotin” or the “Company”) (TIN-TSX
Venture), announces that is has filed on SEDAR an updated National Instrument 43-101
compliant technical report for its Oropesa Property in respect of the mineral resource estimate
announced in Eurotin’s news release dated June 10, 2014.

The technical report is entitled “Updated Mineral Resource Estimate of the Oropesa Tin
Project, Cordoba Province, Spain, June 2014” with an effective date of June 5, 2014 and was
prepared by Howard Baker, MAusIMM(CP), of SRK Consulting (UK) Limited.

For further information please contact:

Eurotin Inc.
David Danziger
Director, President and Chief Executive Officer
(416) 416-641-4940
www.eurotin.ca

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined
in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or
accuracy of this release.


